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June 20, 2014 
 

It is the practice in many schools to buy supplies for 
children and charge parents anywhere from 20-45 

dollars. We will purchase your child’s school supplies for a 
fee of $20. By buying in bulk we are able to get a better 
price from our educational suppliers than individuals can 

buying on their own, as well as ensuring that all the 
children have the same equipment.   If you would like to 
pay the $20 fee in installments we certainly are able to 
do that.  You may simply come to the office and Mrs. 

Carrier, our secretary, will collect your payment and issue 
you a receipt.  If your child transfers during the year they 
will take the supplies with them. Parents are asked to buy 

crayons and pencils to be kept at home for children to 
use to complete homework, and a bookbag.  Please send 
a pair of Velcro sneakers to be kept at school.  It is also 

important that your child’s outdoor footwear are Velcro.  
 
 

Thanks! 
 

 


